
Executive Board, 

 

Though Hurricane Harvey has passed, the aftermath of its destruction has not.  Many NAPS and 

postal family members continue to need your help as they rebuild their homes and put their lives 

back together.  Unfortunately, hurricane season is not over.  On the heels of Harvey, Hurricane 

Irma has now passed the Virgin Islands and Puerto Rico and may potentially impact the 

southeast United States. 

 

NAPS continues to send its thoughts and prayers to those in Texas and Louisiana as they begin 

the process of rebuilding. However, we want to remind everyone in the path of Hurricane Irma to 

be safe.  In addition, we ask NAPS members to keep those in the path of Irma in their thoughts 

and prayers as well.  I know our NAPS and postal family members who have been or will be 

impacted by these natural disasters appreciate our thoughts and prayers, but many will need 

financial assistance, too.  You can help! 

 

NAPS headquarters encourages all members to visit The Breaking News section of our NAPS 

website at www.naps.org to learn how to donate to the Postal Employees Relief Fund 

(PERF).  Please reach out today and help your fellow NAPS and postal family members by 

donating to PERF.  You can make a difference!  Thank you in advance for your PERF donation 

and generosity.   

 

Please share this message with your membership. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
 

http://www.naps.org/

